Dear Ms.

The manufacturer of LunelleO Monthly Contraceptive Injection is recalling this
product due to a lack of assurance of full potency and possible risk of pregnancy.
If you have received a Lunelle injection since January 2002 from your healthcare
provider, you should now use an additional barrier method of birth control (such
as condoms, diaphragm, or spermicide), before beginning a new form of
hormonal contraception.

This recall includes all Lunelle prefilled syringes currently on the market and the
product will be unavailable for the immediate future. Therefore, it is necessary to
discuss alternative means of contraception and to perform a pregnancy test. The
manufacturer is providing free pregnancy test kits and condoms to healthcare
professionals that administer Lunelle injections. Please contact our office at

so that we can assist you with this matter.

Respectfully,

You can also contact Pharmacia, the manufacturer of Lunelle at 888-691-6813 for
questions regarding this recall.



